
  
 

        
         
         

     

        
          

      

        
          

          
          
         

      

 

                                

414 Fourth Avenue West, Hendersonville, NC 28739-4261 
Mark R. Garrett, Superintendent 

NOTICE OF  MEETING 
April 8, 2024 

The Henderson County Board of Public Education will meet 
in a regular business session on Monday,  April 8, 2024 beginning 
at 4:00 p.m. in the Boardroom of the Central Office located at 414 
Fourth Avenue West in Hendersonville, North Carolina.   

Before the Regular Business Session, Board work session updates 
from the Superintendent and a closed session for the purpose of 
discussing confidential personnel, student and attorney client 
matters will occur beginning at 3:00p.m. in Conference Room 1A.  

A live stream of the meeting will be available to the public at 
http://hcpsnc.org/live 

The Board will receive public comment during the meeting 
subject to a 30-minute total time limit set by Board policy, 
pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. § 115C-51. In order to accommodate 
more speakers, the Board may reduce the time for each speaker 
below the current 3 minute maximum and/or request that groups 
representing the same viewpoint select a spokesperson. 

Mark R. Garrett, Superintendent 

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.” 

http://hcpsnc.org/live



